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Southern California Edison Company 
P., . Box 851 

ALOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90058 

February 12, 1971 

Dr. Peter A. Morris, Director 
Division of Reactor Licensing 
United States Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20545 

Dear Dr. Morris: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-361 and 3 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 

Reference is made to your recent letter transmitting 
comments and questions from the Departments of Defense, Housing 
and Urban Development, Health, Education and Welfare, and Agri
culture, concerning our environmental report for the San Onofre 
Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2- and 3.  

We have reviewed the comments of each of these agencies 
and, in accordance with your request, are responding to these 
comments.  

If you have any questions concerning these responses 
please let us know.  

Sincerely, 

SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA EDISON COMPANY 

By 
//',4_0 1. Moore 

1JSA~bVice President 

SAN DIEGO GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY 

By__________ ________ 
Martin R. Eng1 , Jr.  
Senior Vice Pr ident 

Enclosure 7 
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